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An issue has been resolved that was preventing new sequence numbers from being imported back into Route

Management. In addition, the following improvements have been made:

The logic for CSV header handling in the import file has been enhanced to support case insensitivity.

While the import is running, the user will not be able to use the Current tab in Route Management.

Pathway: Operations > Route Management > Current (tab)


